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19 December 2011
Dear Leonardo,
First, allow me to personally thank you for your invaluable contributions to the first phase of the UNDP Equator Prize 2012 process! Because of your special technical and regional knowledge, we feel that you would have much to contribute to the second phase of nomination reviews. We would like to formally invite you participate in the in-person meeting of the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC), to be held on 16-17 January in New York City, in order to assist in the selection of winners and alternates for UNDP’s Equator Prize 2012. Travel and lodging expenses will be covered.
As you know, this is the sixth cycle of the Equator Prize—an award that recognizes outstanding local initiatives that are working to advance sustainable development solutions for people, nature and resilient communities. More than 800 nominations were received this year and reviewed by Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) members like you, who are independent experts in international sustainable development issues. 

In a first phase of nomination reviews that recently ended, each TAC member was responsible for reviewing up to 25 nominations through an online system and sending us their scores and comments based on relevance to the Equator Prize selection criteria. Based on these scores, the top 10% of nominations were then selected as Equator Prize finalists to be further evaluated. The objective of this TAC meeting is to arrive at a list of 25 Equator Prize winners and 10 alternates, pending a process of due diligence. The 25 recipients of the Equator Prize 2012 will each receive $5,000 (USD), with 10 selected for special recognition and a total of $20,000 (USD). Representatives of winning communities will participate in the UN Conference on Sustainable Development (Rio+20), which will be held in Brazil in June 2012.
We very much hope that you will be able to assist us in this process by attending the in-person meeting of the Technical Advisory Committee, as the Equator Prize plays a significant role in UNDP’s work to highlight the contribution of local communities to achieving sustainable development goals. Please reply to Whitney Wilding (whitney.wilding@undpaffiliates.org), who is managing the Equator Prize process. 
Warm regards,
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Eileen de Ravin
Manager, UNDP Equator Initiative
Leonardo B. Rosario
Trowel Development Foundation, Inc.
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